
Year 5

October - Year 5 early morning classes begin 
  Mon - Fri 8.00 a.m.  - 8.45 a.m.

March - Year 5 Information Meeting to outline the examination process. 
- Holiday classes available over the Easter holidays and 11+ homework set. 
  (Every Tuesday 9.00 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. with Miss Booth and Mrs Niland)

May - Holiday classes available during half term holiday and 11+ homework set. 
  (Every Tuesday 9.00 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. with Miss Booth and Mrs Niland) 
- Grammar School examination application forms made available online.

June - Year 5 Mock Examination. 
- Year 5 Parents’ Evening with Mrs Niland to discuss progress and 11+ options. 
- Grammar School open events for prospective parents.

July - Applications close for Grammar Schools. 
- Holiday classes available during summer holidays and 11+ homework set. 
  (Every Tuesday 9.00 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. with Miss Booth and Mrs Niland)

August - Trafford Council will send Secondary School common application forms (CAF) 
  to Trafford residents.

Year 6

September - Early classes continue during autumn term 
  Mon - Fri 8.00 a.m. - 8.45 a.m. 
- Year 6 Mock Examinations (CEM and GL style). 
- State Grammar School entrance examinations take place.

October - Independent Secondary School open events for prospective parents. 
- Grammar School examination results sent to parents. 
- Late October: 

  Closing date for Trafford Secondary School common application form (CAF).

November/

December

- Continuous Preparation for Independent Grammar Schools  
- Early classes continue for independent school preparation 
  Mon - Fri 8.00 a.m. - 8.45 a.m.

January/

February

- Independent Grammar School Examinations take place. 
- Independent Grammar School Pupil Interviews take place. 
- Mock Interviews with the Headmaster, Deputy Head and Year 6 Class Teacher  
  take place.

March - Year 6 Secondary School Transition Evening

June - Year 6 Secondary School transition workshops. 
- Transition days and visits to Forest Park by secondary school staff.

Timeline for 11+ Application and Entry

We work very closely with parents in order to ensure a smooth and successful transition to Year 7.


